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May 3,  2020 

 

Prelude                                                                                              

                                                                                  

Welcome                                                                        Pastor Robb  

     

Call To Worship          2 Corinthians 5:21                    Pastor Robb 

 

 

God So Loved 

Mighty To Save 

 

 

Invocation                                                                      Pastor Robb  

 

 

Leaning On The Everlasting Arms 

No One Higher 

Do It Again 

                                      

 

 

Message                           “Soul Knitted”                       Pastor Robb 

1 Samuel 18:1-5 

(Page 280 in your Pew Bible) 

 

                       

Response to Worship       “Jesus Messiah” 

 

Opportunities for Ministry and Service                        Pastor Robb                                    

 

Closing Prayer                                                                                            

MINISTRY OF PRAYER 

CHURCH FAMILY              

     Noel Grigery    Jim McKee    Laura Hammons     Carlee Phipps          

Brian Gilbert     Dean Westbay    Pat & George Sheat    Melody Metzger                                                                 
      

      

EXTENDED CHURCH FAMILY  

Karen Hardy, mother of Todd King 

Beth Pettibon, friend of Barb & David Thrasher 

Mike & Cherlyn Berry, brother of Lynn Divine 

Josie Chairez, great niece of Brenda Onstott 

Becky Howell, friend of Teresa Roberts         Melissa Fanning, friend of Jennifer Beem 

Justin Weis, friend of Linda Gardner 

Elizabeth Banwart, cousin of David & Peggy Banwart 

Noah Mason, cousin of Belinda Shoff           Dallas Beem, father of Darin Beem                        

 Fred Plain, brother of Sheila Stevens              

Renee Whitley, sister of Alan Ray  

Jessica Querry, sister-in-law of Kerri Beshore                             

 

            

MILITARY PERSONNEL 

Richard Jones - Army, son of Dwayne & Linda Jones 

Austin Potter - Marines, son of Dan & Tanya Potter 

Brandon Lipe - Chicago, Il. grandson of Noel & Lynn Grigery 

Joey Rossiter  - North Carolina, grandson of Sue Hobson 

Merissa Schmidt - Pentagon, granddaughter of Wanda Reno 

Landon McManis - Moody AFB, GA, grandson of Albert & Justine McManis                          

Mark Jones - Okinawa, Japan, son of Dwayne & Linda Jones 

Patrick Beetler - Camp LaJeune, NC, son of Sherry Stettler 

Capt. Cody Rossiter - Germany, grandson of Sue Hobson 

Nathan Davis-National Guard, husband of Sarah Davis 

  

MISSION OUTREACH 

Pastoral Staff      Lamar’s Unchurched      Building Committee                                      

 

(Prayer requests will be left in Bulletin for 3 weeks unless updated) 

To Know Christ and To Make Him Known 
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THIS WEEK AT FBC 

SUNDAY, May 3  
   8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal 
   9:00 am No Sunday School   
 10:15 am Worship Service - Online 
 
TUESDAY, May 5 
    6:00 pm  Preschool Council 
    7:00 pm  Church Council 
    8:00 pm  Deacon’s  
 
WEDNESDAY, May 6 
   5:30 pm Praise Team    
   7:30 pm Collision Youth 
    
SUNDAY, MAY 10  Mother’s Day 
   8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal 
   9:00 am No Sunday School 
 10:15 am Worship Service  

Annie Armstrong OfferingAnnie Armstrong OfferingAnnie Armstrong OfferingAnnie Armstrong Offering    
Goal: $ 10,000 

Received to Date:  $4,385.00 

Volunteers for Next Week -  May 10 

Kingdom Kids 
   Coordinator:   Laura McDonald 
         Workers:   Rose McMullen & Kaitlyn Graves 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

                            Greeters 
        NE Door :  Bill & Barbara Phipps 
        NW Door:  Gary & Shiela Stevens 
        SW Door:  Terry & Saundra Moore 
        SE Door :  Chad & Tarrah Moore 

 

Connection Center 
Wanda Reno 

 

Audio/Visual 
            Sound:    Damon Hall 
  Lights/Video:    James McMullen 

 
Children’s Church 

No Children’s Church 
 

 Deacon of the Month 
Bill Bowman and Mike Thomas 

Haiti Mission Trip 

Has been cancelled for this year. 

We hope to schedule a trip next June 
or July.  Please keep this ministry in 
your prayers. 

Shoe Drive 

We are postponing our shoe drive 
until we have dates set for next year, 
but will be glad to accept shoes at 
anytime. 

 

For church updates please check our website 
(www.fbclamar.org) or Facebook page 

(www.facebook.com/firstbaptistchurchoflamar 

Helping Hands -                       
Healing Hearts 

If you would like to volunteer to help 
with shopping or deliveries for the 
Homebound contact Brenda Stewart at 
214-5445. 

If you know of someone that needs as-
sistance, with travel, grocery shopping, 
or other services, please call the church 

office at 417-682-3538 or if God brings 
someone to your mind, please let us 
know.              

FLOC Special OfferingFLOC Special OfferingFLOC Special OfferingFLOC Special Offering    

Will be postponed to a later date 

Goal: $100,000 
May’s Magazines and Devotional 

Guides are available in the       
Main Entry.  

Dona�ons for Opera�on Christmas Child 

Youth Packing Party 

With the help of the Youth Ministry we will be having a packing 

party in October 2020.  We have set a goal to pack 100 shoe-

boxes during the Youth Packing Party and Sunday School classes 

have been asked to collect specific items all year long to help fill 

shoeboxes.   

Since we have been staying at home due to the coronavirus, the 

church-wide collec&ons will be held during the summer from 

May through August.  The following items are needed: bars of 

soap, toothbrushes, hair brushes, boxes of bandages, small 

plas�c cups, pencil sharpeners, pencil pouches, erasers,       

colored pencils, and crayons. 

We need 100 of each item.  Bring the items to the church and 

put them in the tubs that will be provided. Watch the Worship 

Guide for a weekly update on the dona&ons received. 

The shoeboxes packed by the youth will not replace individuals 

or families personally filling shoeboxes, but provides our youth 

with the opportunity to serve through a “hands-on” ac&vity.   

Your par&cipa&on is crucial for this project to be successful.  It 

is our desire to provide more children with the joy of receiving a 

gi0 and an opportunity to hear the Gospel. 

Serving God together, 

Opera&on Christmas Child at First Bap&st Church Lamar 

Centrifuge  

has been cancelled                        

for this summer. 

Tithes & Offerings 

Our On-line Giving is up and running on our website. 

Click on the Give tab and you will be taken to the link. 

www.fbclamar.org 

Offering Box is also available in the Main Entry. 

Our Deepest Sympathy To: 

The family of Don Selvey & 

Louise Caruthers 

In the loss of their brother, Keith Selvey 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, May 7 @ Bandstand            

11:45 - 12:30 pm                              

Drive Up in your cars 

 


